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Ref : Secy/NSE/D144 . 6" September 2022

The Manager,

Listing Department,

National Stock ExchangeofIndia Ltd.,
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G,

Bandra Kurla Complex,
Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400 051

DearSir,

Sub: Notice to Shareholders in Newspapers — 51% Annual General Meeting on

30" September 2022.
Ref : Our letter dated 2" September 2022.

In continuation to our letter dated 2" September 2022, we wishto inform that the Company

had issued Notice to the Shareholders in the Newspapers regarding 51°t Annual General

Meeting of the Company, giving details on E-voting procedure, Closure of Register of

Members / Share Transfer Books / Cut-off date and completion of dispatch of Annual

Report by email on 2" September 2022.

A copy each of the Notice published in Business Standard (English edition) and Makkal

Kural (Tamil edition) both on 3° September 2022 are enclosed.

Werequest you kindly to record the above information.

Thanking You,

Yours faithfully,

For Southern Petrochemical

Industries Corporation Ltd.,

M B Ganesh

Secretary

Encl: a/a
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